
Science  Talent  Fest  and
Brahmasmrithi  2017  held  in
College

The  College  organised  two  programmes  on  16.09.2017  in
commemoration of the 7th death anniversary of late Er. K. R.
Brahmadhathan, Founder Executive Director, VICT: Brahmasrithi
2017 and Science Talent Fest.  Shri C. N. Jayadevan, Member of
Parliament, inaugurated the programmes. Shri K. K. Thilakan,
former member of the Executive Committe, VICT,  presided over
the  function.  Padmashri  Dr.  M.  Chandradathan,  Scientific
Advisor to the Chief Minister of Kerala, was the chief guest
of the function.

The Science Talent Fest, a programme aimed at creating science
awareness among High School students, was well attended by
students  and  teachers  of  High  schools  in  the  Thrissur
District.  The  programme  was  lead  by  Padmashri  Dr  M.
Chandrathan. As part of the Fest, there was an exhibition of
projects by school students and also by the students of the
College. The outstanding projects of IEDC were also displayed.
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Er. P. K. Asokan, Chief Patron, VICT, Er. G. Mohanachandran,
Executive Director, Dr. Latha Raj, Student Welfare Director,
Dr Sudha Balagopalan, Principal, Dr. V. N. Krishnachandran,
Vice-principal,  Er. Ramkumar Menon, PTA President, and Dr.
Ramani Bai, Programme Convenor, all spoke during the inaugural
session.

The  Head  Masters  of  Schools  participating  in  the  Science
Awareness  Programme  were  honoured  during  the  function.
National Award winning Vidya Projects and prize winners of the
Science Talent Fest were also honoured. There was a talent
display of Brahma Vidya Social Outreach students and a Yoga
display of Vidya Students.Project expo and competition was
organised by IEDC,NSS and UPASANA for School students as well
as Vidya students.

  

  

  

https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/A97A7379-1024x540.jpg
https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/A97A7407-1024x554.jpg
https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/IMG_0122-1024x683.jpg
https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/IMG_0149-1024x575.jpg
https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/IMG_0012-1024x683.jpg
https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/IMG_0045-1024x683.jpg
https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/IMG_0157-1024x575.jpg
https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/IMG_0169-1024x575.jpg
https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/IMG_0186-1024x575.jpg


 

https://news.vidyaacademy.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/IMG_0198-1024x575.jpg

